IBM Products United States Inc. (Delaware)
c/o Corporation Trust Center

1209 Orange Street

Wilmington, DE 19801-1120

April 20, 2005

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD

Stan Lyles:

FCC ID: S2L.20040600BTL, EA434682, Correspondence Reference Number: 28780, 28781
FCC ID: S21.20040600BTL, EA958957, Correspondence Reference Number: 28782
FCC ID: S21.20030400LEG, EA444473, Correspondence Reference Number: 28787
FCC ID: S21.20030400LEG, EA747503, Correspondence Reference Number: 28788
FCC ID: S2L.20030500CMR, EA592126, Correspondence Reference Number: 28789

Subject: Request for Confidentiality

Reference: Your correspondence of 04/19/05

The cover letter with these applications requested confidentiality of certain exhibits be retained.
These exhibits are those within the original “ANO...” applications that are being transferred to

“S2L...”.

Confidentiality for these applications was requested to ensure their continued confidentiality. We
are requesting that those exhibits remain confidential after the transfer.

This was discussed in a phone call with Rich Fabina on April 7, 2005 and at that time he
indicated the fee for continued confidentiality was not required. However, we are not concerned
having paid the fee. It was also indicated that resubmitting the documents was not required and
that confidentiality would be maintained.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

i vpate(ibus.ibm.com

tele: (919) 543-6333

CMRD/061

3039 Cornwallis Road

Research Triangle Park, NC 27709




